2018-2019 Oregon-Davis Food Service Information

BREAKFAST
Breakfast is FREE to ALL students.
There is a wide variety to choose from.
Examples are: Hot entree, cereal, pastry,fresh fruit,milk and juice.
A student must choose 3 items.

LUNCH PRICING

Lunch is $2.45 for K-5" grade, $2.55 for 6 - 8" grade, $2.65 for 9" - 12" grade and $.40 for reduced.
An extra entree is $1.50, an extra milk is $.50.

ELEMENTARY LUNCH
Elementary lunch is serve only this year. Options will be a hot entree for grades K-2nd. For grades 3
through 6" the main entree and chef salad will be available. Fresh vegetables and fruits will be offered
every day along with the main meal to all. 100% fruit juices and milk are offered each day.

JR/SR HIGH SCHOOL

The Jr/Sr High will continue to be offer vs serve. Options will be a main entree, chef salad or cold
sandwich. Fresh fruits and vegetables will be offered every day along with the students lunch.

A student must choose at least 3 different components to make a reimbursable meal. One must be a fruit
or vegetable. 100% fruit juices and milk are offered every day. There are a wide variety of Ala Carte
items for purchase.

DEPOSITING FUNDS IN YOUR CHILD'S LUNCH ACCOUNT

All funds sent to the school must be in an envelope with the student's name and their teacher's name on
the envelope. Envelopes can be provided upon request. One check may be made out for multiple children
in the Elementary or multiple children in the Jr./Sr. High School with a breakdown of the distribution of
funds by child. If you have children in the Elementary and Jr./Sr. High School you must send 1 check per
school. Cash, check, money order or credit cards are accepted. If paying by credit card, please visit
www.odschools.org and click on the 'Parents & Students' link. Choose '"Make a Payment' on the right
hand side. If you are creating a new account, you will need your student's number that was mailed out in
the pre-registration letter or you can contact the school for the student id number. Please click on the
FAQ's link listed on our website after clicking on 'make a payment' for more information regarding credit
card payments.

LOW FUNDS NOTICE

Good nutrition is very important to growing children. Please make sure that your child has money in
his or her lunch account_at all times. When there are not enough funds in the child's account to pay for a
meal, you will receive a notice and your child may receive an alternative meal. NO child will ever go
hungry at the Oregon-Davis School Corporation. (See Oregon-Davis Schools Lunch Charging Policy
for more information.) If at anytime during the school year your financial status changes and income
decreases, please stop in at the school and pick up an application for assistance.




